
 

 

 

 

 

February 24, 2017 

 

 

Via First Class Mail 

 

Mr. William Wilson, III 

TDCJ# 01142810 

264 FM 3478 

Huntsville, Texas 77320 

 

 Re: Texas Forensic Science Commission (“Commission”) Complaint #16.58 

 

Dear Mr. Wilson: 

 

 At its February 10, 2017 meeting, the Commission unanimously dismissed your 

complaint, because it does not allege any particular issue with the forensic analysis of the 

gasoline in your case.  The Commission requested the laboratory provide an explanation of the 

forensic analysis performed and the data underlying the positive finding for gasoline on the 

evidentiary item about which you have complained.  Commissioners found the examiner’s 

explanation satisfactory and the data supportive of the laboratory report’s conclusions.   

 

For general assistance regarding your case, you may consider contacting one of the 

publicly funded innocence clinics listed below: 

 

Texas Center for Actual Innocence  The Innocence Project of Texas 

727 East Dean Keeton Street   300 Burnett, Suite 160 

Austin, Texas 78705    Fort Worth, Texas 76102 

Contact: Tiffany Dowling    Contact: Mike Ware 

 

Texas Innocence Network   Texas Southern University 

University of Houston Law Center  Thurgood Marshall School of Law 

100 Law Center      Innocence Project 

Houston, Texas 77204    3100 Cleburne Street 

Contact: David Dow    Houston, Texas 77004 

       Contact: Anthony Haughton 

 

     Sincerely,  

 

 

      Leigh M. Savage 

      Associate General Counsel 


